
Highland Lodge #762
216 E. Washington St.
Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Apr. Highland Article

Greetings from the East,

Spring is fast approaching and, hopefully, winter will soon be a thing of the past.

We are still having practice every Wednesday for degree work and if anyone wishes to 
attend, please feel free to do so.  I think the practices are being very helpful.

We received two new petitions to be voted on at our April meeting.

Attendance at our monthly lodge meetings has been low.  I know some of this could be 
due to the winter weather; however, we really need to bring our attendance to a higher 
level of participation.  

Our fundraisers are going well.  We had an all day fundraiser a few weeks ago, which 
was very successful.   Besides our regular participants, several of you stepped up to the 
plate and helped us out.  The proceeds we receive from these fundraisers are being used 
to supplement lodge expenses.

Our next fundraiser is Saturday, March 20th.  It is a Komets game and should be quite 
busy.   Our April fundraisers, which are also Komets games, are Saturday, April 3rd and 
Friday, April 9th.  On Monday, April 12th we will be working the Carrie Underwood 
concert.  After that, our season will be complete.

The information we have been discussing during the educational portion of our lodge 
meetings has been very interesting and quite helpful.  Anyone who may have past 
experiences they would like to share, please call or e-mail me.  Your input would be very 
helpful.

Our April stated meeting will be Wednesday, April 7th at 7:30 at the Temple.  A good 
old-fashioned chili dinner will be served at 6:30.  Please plan to attend and feel free to 
bring your appetite!!

Fraternally,

Steve Tegtmeyer, WM


